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JavaScript pour les Nuls, grand format, 3e éd Eva Holland 2021-04-08
Contrairement à la chanson, 'Quand le jazz est, quand le jazz est là', le Java
reste. Et il s'écrit aussi en scripts ! Non, JavaScript ce n'est pas le nom de
la dernière danse à la mode ! C'est un langage de programmation qui permet
d'animer les pages Web de manière simple et efficace, et ce n'est pas parce
qu'on dit langage de programmation, que c'est obligatoirement réservé à une
élite. JavaScript pour les Nuls est l'outil indispensable pour bien débuter. Au
programme : Écrivez votre tout premier script Les concepts de la programmation
JavaScript Espionnage : détection du navigateur utilisé par vos visiteurs La
bonne cuisine des cookies Images réactives et interactives Les rollovers Examen
des saisies de l'utilisateur Dynamisez vos pages
Girls Go Nuts for Nature Mariah Helen Moss 2014-07-21 This book is a resource
for children, parents and teachers who want to start a nature club to help
children reconnect with the outdoors. The book provides abundant ideas for
excursions in nature, stewardship projects and fun outdoor activities. If you
are thinking of starting a nature club, this is a must-have resource! This book
has been endorsed by Richard Louv, who wrote “Mariah Moss’s wonderful book,
Girls go Nuts for Nature, is the best, most inspiring guide for kids (and
parents) who want to start a nature club. Great photos, teriffic writing – and
Mariah’s own spirit demonstrates how the gifts of nature make us
whole.”Photographs by: Suzanne Moss.Edited by: Alaurah Moss.
Linux For Dummies Richard Blum 2009-07-17 One of the fastest ways to learn
Linux is with this perennial favorite Eight previous top-selling editions of
Linux For Dummies can't be wrong. If you've been wanting to migrate to Linux,
this book is the best way to get there. Written in easy-to-follow, everyday
terms, Linux For Dummies 9th Edition gets you started by concentrating on two
distributions of Linux that beginners love: the Ubuntu LiveCD distribution and
the gOS Linux distribution, which comes pre-installed on Everex computers. The
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book also covers the full Fedora distribution. Linux is an open-source
operating system and a low-cost or free alternative to Microsoft Windows; of
numerous distributions of Linux, this book covers Ubuntu Linux, Fedora Core
Linux, and gOS Linux, and includes them on the DVD. Install new open source
software via Synaptic or RPM package managers Use free software to browse the
Web, listen to music, read e-mail, edit photos, and even run Windows in a
virtualized environment Get acquainted with the Linux command line If you want
to get a solid foundation in Linux, this popular, accessible book is for you.
Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials are not included as part of
eBook file.
Java For Dummies Barry Burd 2011-07-07 The top-selling beginning Java book is
now fully updated for Java 7! Java is the platform-independent, object-oriented
programming language used for developing web and mobile applications. The
revised version offers new functionality and features that have programmers
excited, and this popular guide covers them all. This book helps programmers
create basic Java objects and learn when they can reuse existing code. It's
just what inexperienced Java developers need to get going quickly with Java 2
Standard Edition 7.0 (J2SE 7.0) and Java Development Kit 7.0 (JDK 7). Explores
how the new version of Java offers more robust functionality and new features
such as closures to keep Java competitive with more syntax-friendly languages
like Python and Ruby Covers object-oriented programming basics with Java, code
reuse, the essentials of creating a Java program using the new JDK 7, creating
basic Java objects, and new Eclipse features A companion web site offers all
code from the book and bonus chapters Written by a Java trainer, Java For
Dummies, 5th Edition will enable even novice programmers to start creating Java
applications quickly and easily.
LIVRES DU MOIS JUILLET-AOUT 2001 2001
Arduino For Dummies John Nussey 2018-08-10 Bring your ideas to life with the
latest Arduino hardware and software Arduino is an affordable and readily
available hardware development platform based around an open source,
programmable circuit board. You can combine this programmable chip with a
variety of sensors and actuators to sense your environment around you and
control lights, motors, and sound. This flexible and easy-to-use combination of
hardware and software can be used to create interactive robots, product
prototypes and electronic artwork, whether you’re an artist, designer or
tinkerer. Arduino For Dummies is a great place to start if you want to find out
about Arduino and make the most of its incredible capabilities. It helps you
become familiar with Arduino and what it involves, and offers inspiration for
completing new and exciting projects. • Covers the latest software and hardware
currently on the market • Includes updated examples and circuit board diagrams
in addition to new resource chapters • Offers simple examples to teach
fundamentals needed to move onto more advanced topics • Helps you grasp what’s
possible with this fantastic little board Whether you’re a teacher, student,
programmer, hobbyist, hacker, engineer, designer, or scientist, get ready to
learn the latest this new technology has to offer!
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Beginning Programming For Dummies Wallace Wang 2001-03-29 Despite popular
belief, anyone can learn to program a computer. Computer programming doesn't
require a high IQ and an innate proficiency in advanced mathematics. All that's
required is a desire to learn and the patience to never give up. If you've ever
dreamed of writing your own programs, rest assured that you can. Programming
can be a lot of fun, but it can also be frustrating, annoying, and timeconsuming. And that's why you need Beginning Programming For Dummies, 2nd
Edition – to help you discover how to program a computer with the minimum
amount of inconvenience and the maximum amount of enjoyment. Now, enjoyment can
go only so far. In fact, not many people program just for the fun of it;
usually, they want to create a program to do something unique to their lives,
or perhaps they'd like to make a little cash on the side by selling their
programs as shareware. If you've always wondered how you could do what so many
others have done, all you have to do is plug into Beginning Programming For
Dummies, 2nd Edition, to find out how. Here's just a sample of the topics
you'll find covered: Deciphering the mystery of the various programming
languages Assembling and working with programming tools Getting inside a
programming language: Liberty BASIC Programming basics: From variables,
constants, and comments to strings, control statements, and loops Creating user
interfaces for your programs Dealing with data structures Playing with objectoriented programming Debugging and optimizing your code Top Ten lists on the
top programming careers and additional resources So no matter what operating
system platform you use – whether it's Windows, Mac OS, Linux, Palm OS, or
Pocket PC – Beginning Programming For Dummies, 2nd Edition, can walk you
through the basics of programming and get you well on your way to becoming a
programming wizard!
C++ For Dummies Stephen R. Davis 2004-04-19 If you’ve thought of programmers as
elite intelligentsia who possess expertise (and perhaps genes) the rest of us
will never have, think again. C++ For Dummies, 5th Edition, debunks the myths,
blasts the barriers, shares the secrets, and gets you started. In fact, by the
end of Chapter 1, you’ll be able to create a C++ program. OK, it won’t be
newest, flashiest video game, but it might be a practical, customized inventory
control or record-keeping program. Most people catch on faster when they
actually DO something, so C++ For Dummies includes a CD-ROM that gives you all
you need to start programming (except the guidance in the book, of course),
including: Dev-C, a full-featured, integrated C++ compiler and editor you
install to get down to business The source code for the programs in the book,
including code for BUDGET, programs that demonstrate principles in the book
Documentation for the Standard Template Library Online C++ help files Written
by Stephen Randy Davis, author of C++ Weekend Crash Course, C++ for Dummies,
takes you through the programming process step-by-step. You’ll discover how to:
Generate an executable Create source code, commenting it as you go and using
consistent code indentation and naming conventions Write declarations and name
variables, and calculate expressions Write and use a function, store sequences
in arrays, and declare and use pointer variables Understand classes and objectoriented programming Work with constructors and destructors Use inheritance to
extend classes Use stream I/O Comment your code as you go, and use consistent
java-pour-les-nuls-grand-format-3e-a-c-dition-hor

3/16

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 4, 2022 by guest

code indentation and naming conventions Automate programming with the Standard
Template Library (STL) C++ for Dummies 5th Edition is updated for the newest
ANSI standard to make sure you’re up to code. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other
supplementary materials are not included as part of eBook file.
Beginning Programming with Python For Dummies John Paul Mueller 2018-02-13 The
easy way to learn programming fundamentals with Python Python is a remarkably
powerful and dynamic programming language that's used in a wide variety of
application domains. Some of its key distinguishing features include a very
clear, readable syntax, strong introspection capabilities, intuitive object
orientation, and natural expression of procedural code. Plus, Python features
full modularity, supporting hierarchical packages, exception-based error
handling, and modules easily written in C, C++, Java, R, or .NET languages,
such as C#. In addition, Python supports a number of coding styles that
include: functional, imperative, object-oriented, and procedural. Due to its
ease of use and flexibility, Python is constantly growing in popularity—and now
you can wear your programming hat with pride and join the ranks of the pros
with the help of this guide. Inside, expert author John Paul Mueller gives a
complete step-by-step overview of all there is to know about Python. From
performing common and advanced tasks, to collecting data, to interacting with
package—this book covers it all! Use Python to create and run your first
application Find out how to troubleshoot and fix errors Learn to work with
Anaconda and use Magic Functions Benefit from completely updated and revised
information since the last edition If you've never used Python or are new to
programming in general, Beginning Programming with Python For Dummies is a
helpful resource that will set you up for success.
Android Tablets For Dummies Dan Gookin 2016-10-28 A quick and easy reference to
get the most out of your Android tablet It's not a computer and it's not a
smartphone—so what in the world is it? Whether you're new to Android or new to
tablets altogether, you're about to experience mobile computing like never
before with this fun, full-color guide! In Android Tablets For Dummies, you'll
find clear, easy-to-follow explanations for making sense of all the features
native to Android tablets, as well as model-specific guidance. Inside, trusted
tech guru Dan Gookin—who wrote the very first For Dummies book in 1991—walks
you through setting up your Android tablet, navigating the interface, browsing
the web, setting up email, finding the best apps, and so much more. No matter
which Android tablet tickles your fancy, this hands-on guide takes the
intimidation out of the technology and gives you everything you need to make
the most of your new device. Set up your tablet, configure the Home screen, and
get connected Surf the web, send and receive email and texts, and use video
chat and social media to keep in touch with family and friends Have fun with
photos, videos, games, eBooks, music, and movies Get up and running with the
Nougat Operating System If you're eager to learn the ins and outs of your
Android device—but don't want to pull your hair out in the process—this onestop guide has you covered.
Electronics For Dummies Cathleen Shamieh 2019-11-13 Build your electronics
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workbench—and begin creating fun electronics projects right away Packed with
hundreds of diagrams and photographs, this book provides step-by-step
instructions for experiments that show you how electronic components work,
advice on choosing and using essential tools, and exciting projects you can
build in 30 minutes or less. You'll get charged up as you transform theory into
action in chapter after chapter! Circuit basics — learn what voltage is, where
current flows (and doesn't flow), and how power is used in a circuit Critical
components — discover how resistors, capacitors, inductors, diodes, and
transistors control and shape electric current Versatile chips — find out how
to use analog and digital integrated circuits to build complex projects with
just a few parts Analyze circuits — understand the rules that govern current
and voltage and learn how to apply them Safety tips — get a thorough grounding
in how to protect yourself—and your electronics—from harm P.S. If you think
this book seems familiar, you’re probably right. The Dummies team updated the
cover and design to give the book a fresh feel, but the content is the same as
the previous release of Electronics For Dummies (9781119117971). The book you
see here shouldn’t be considered a new or updated product. But if you’re in the
mood to learn something new, check out some of our other books. We’re always
writing about new topics!
Pro MERN Stack Vasan Subramanian 2019-05-11 Assemble the complete stack
required to build a modern web app using MongoDB, Express, React, and Node.
This book also covers many other complementary tools: React Router, GraphQL,
React-Bootstrap, Babel, and Webpack. This new edition will use the latest
version of React (React 16) and the latest React Router (React Router 4), which
has a significantly different approach to routing compared to React Router 2
which was used in the first edition of the book. Though the primary focus of
Pro MERN Stack is to equip you with all that is required to build a fullfledged web application, a large portion of the book will be devoted to React
16. The popular MEAN (MongoDB, Express, AngularJS, Node) stack introduced
Single Page Apps (SPAs) and front-end Model-View-Controller (MVC) as new and
efficient paradigms. Facebook's React is a technology that competes indirectly
with AngularJS. It is not a full-fledged MVC framework. It is a JavaScript
library for building user interfaces (in some sense the View part). Yet, it is
possible to build a web app by replacing AngularJS with React – hence the term
MERN stack What You Will LearnDiscover the features of React 16 to get the
maximum out of this library Gain the basics of MongoDB, Express, and Node to
build a web app Work with other libraries complementary to React, including
React-Bootstrap, React Router, and GraphQL Use tools such as Babel and Webpack
required to build JavaScript-based SPAs Tie all the components together to
build a complete web app. Who This Book Is For Developers and architects who
have prior experience in any web app stack other than the MERN stack will find
the book useful to learn about this modern stack. Prior knowledge of
JavaScript, HTML, and CSS is required.
Livres de France 2005
Site Reliability Engineering Niall Richard Murphy 2016-03-23 The overwhelming
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majority of a software system’s lifespan is spent in use, not in design or
implementation. So, why does conventional wisdom insist that software engineers
focus primarily on the design and development of large-scale computing systems?
In this collection of essays and articles, key members of Google’s Site
Reliability Team explain how and why their commitment to the entire lifecycle
has enabled the company to successfully build, deploy, monitor, and maintain
some of the largest software systems in the world. You’ll learn the principles
and practices that enable Google engineers to make systems more scalable,
reliable, and efficient—lessons directly applicable to your organization. This
book is divided into four sections: Introduction—Learn what site reliability
engineering is and why it differs from conventional IT industry practices
Principles—Examine the patterns, behaviors, and areas of concern that influence
the work of a site reliability engineer (SRE) Practices—Understand the theory
and practice of an SRE’s day-to-day work: building and operating large
distributed computing systems Management—Explore Google's best practices for
training, communication, and meetings that your organization can use
Android Hacker's Handbook Joshua J. Drake 2014-03-26 The first comprehensive
guide to discovering and preventingattacks on the Android OS As the Android
operating system continues to increase its shareof the smartphone market,
smartphone hacking remains a growingthreat. Written by experts who rank among
the world's foremostAndroid security researchers, this book presents
vulnerabilitydiscovery, analysis, and exploitation tools for the good
guys.Following a detailed explanation of how the Android OS works andits
overall security architecture, the authors examine howvulnerabilities can be
discovered and exploits developed forvarious system components, preparing you
to defend againstthem. If you are a mobile device administrator, security
researcher,Android app developer, or consultant responsible for
evaluatingAndroid security, you will find this guide is essential to
yourtoolbox. A crack team of leading Android security researchers
explainAndroid security risks, security design and architecture, rooting,fuzz
testing, and vulnerability analysis Covers Android application building blocks
and security as wellas debugging and auditing Android apps Prepares mobile
device administrators, security researchers,Android app developers, and
security consultants to defend Androidsystems against attack Android Hacker's
Handbook is the first comprehensiveresource for IT professionals charged with
smartphonesecurity.
HTML, XHTML and CSS For Dummies Ed Tittel 2008-06-02 Now featuring more than
250 color illustrations throughout, this perennially popular guide is a must
for novices who want to work with HTML or XHTML, which continue to be the
foundation for any Web site The new edition features nearly 50 percent new and
updated content, including expanded coverage of CSS and scripting, new coverage
of syndication and podcasting, and new sample HTML projects, including a
personal Web page, an eBay auction page, a company Web site, and an online
product catalog The companion Web site features an eight-page expanded Cheat
Sheet with ready-reference information on commands, syntax, colors, CSS
elements, and more Covers planning a Web site, formatting Web pages, using CSS,
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getting creative with colors and fonts, managing layouts, and integrating
scripts
Java For Dummies Barry A. Burd 2011-03-03 Start building powerful programs with
Java 6—fast! Get an overview of Java 6 and begin building your own programs
Even if you're new to Java programming—or to programming in general—you can get
up and running on this wildly popular language in a hurry. This book makes it
easy! From how to install and run Java to understanding classes and objects and
juggling values with arrays and collections, you will get up to speed on the
new features of Java 6 in no time. Discover how to Use object-oriented
programming Work with the changes in Java 6 and JDK 6 Save time by reusing code
Mix Java and Javascript with the new scripting tools Troubleshoot code problems
and fix bugs All on the bonus CD-ROM Custom build of JCreator and all the code
files used in the book Bonus chapters not included in the book Trial version of
Jindent, WinOne, and NetCaptor freeware System Requirements: For details and
complete system requirements, see the CD-ROM appendix. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and
other supplementary materials are not included as part of eBook file.
Core Java Cay S. Horstmann 2018-08-17 Core Java has long been recognised as the
leading no-nonsense tutorial and reliable reference. It carefully explains the
most important language and library features and shows how to build real-world
applications with thoroughly tested examples. The example programs have been
carefully crafted to be easy to understand as well as useful in practice, so
you can rely on them as the starting point for your own code. All of the code
examples have been rewritten to reflect modern Java best practices and code
style. The critical new features introduced with Java SE 9 are all thoroughly
explored with the depth and completeness that readers expect from this title.
Core Java Volume I walks readers through the all details and takes a deep dive
into the most critical features of the language and core libraries. This guide
will help you Leverage your existing programming knowledge to quickly master
core Java syntax Understand how encapsulation, classes, and inheritance work in
Java Master interfaces, inner classes, and lambda expressions for functional
programming Improve program robustness with exception handling and effective
debugging Write safer, more readable programs with generics and strong typing
Use pre-built collections to collect multiple objects for later retrieval
Master concurrent programming techniques from the ground up Build modern crossplatform GUIs with standard Swing components Deploy configurable applications
and applets, and deliver them across the Internet Simplify concurrency and
enhance performance with new functional techniques
Building Secure and Reliable Systems Heather Adkins 2020-03-16 Can a system be
considered truly reliable if it isn't fundamentally secure? Or can it be
considered secure if it's unreliable? Security is crucial to the design and
operation of scalable systems in production, as it plays an important part in
product quality, performance, and availability. In this book, experts from
Google share best practices to help your organization design scalable and
reliable systems that are fundamentally secure. Two previous O’Reilly books
from Google—Site Reliability Engineering and The Site Reliability
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Workbook—demonstrated how and why a commitment to the entire service lifecycle
enables organizations to successfully build, deploy, monitor, and maintain
software systems. In this latest guide, the authors offer insights into system
design, implementation, and maintenance from practitioners who specialize in
security and reliability. They also discuss how building and adopting their
recommended best practices requires a culture that’s supportive of such change.
You’ll learn about secure and reliable systems through: Design strategies
Recommendations for coding, testing, and debugging practices Strategies to
prepare for, respond to, and recover from incidents Cultural best practices
that help teams across your organization collaborate effectively
Machine Learning For Dummies John Paul Mueller 2021-02-09 One of Mark Cuban’s
top reads for better understanding A.I. (inc.com, 2021) Your comprehensive
entry-level guide to machine learning While machine learning expertise doesn’t
quite mean you can create your own Turing Test-proof android—as in the movie Ex
Machina—it is a form of artificial intelligence and one of the most exciting
technological means of identifying opportunities and solving problems fast and
on a large scale. Anyone who masters the principles of machine learning is
mastering a big part of our tech future and opening up incredible new
directions in careers that include fraud detection, optimizing search results,
serving real-time ads, credit-scoring, building accurate and sophisticated
pricing models—and way, way more. Unlike most machine learning books, the fully
updated 2nd Edition of Machine Learning For Dummies doesn't assume you have
years of experience using programming languages such as Python (R source is
also included in a downloadable form with comments and explanations), but lets
you in on the ground floor, covering the entry-level materials that will get
you up and running building models you need to perform practical tasks. It
takes a look at the underlying—and fascinating—math principles that power
machine learning but also shows that you don't need to be a math whiz to build
fun new tools and apply them to your work and study. Understand the history of
AI and machine learning Work with Python 3.8 and TensorFlow 2.x (and R as a
download) Build and test your own models Use the latest datasets, rather than
the worn out data found in other books Apply machine learning to real problems
Whether you want to learn for college or to enhance your business or career
performance, this friendly beginner's guide is your best introduction to
machine learning, allowing you to become quickly confident using this amazing
and fast-developing technology that's impacting lives for the better all over
the world.
Network Query Language (NQL) David Pallmann 2002-07-11 CD-ROM contains: Scripts
for tutorials in text.
PGP & GPG Michael Lucas 2006 No, you are not paranoid. They are out to read
your email. In this engaging and oddly reassuring text, practitioner Lucas
describes Pretty Good Privacy (PGP) and Open Source GPG for moderately skilled
computer geeks who are unfamiliar with public-key cryptography but want a cheap
solution to security woes. He covers cryptography, installing OPENPGP
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Python All-in-One For Dummies John C. Shovic 2021-03-29 The one-stop resource
for all your Python queries Powerful and flexible, Python is one of the most
popular programming languages in the world. It's got all the right stuff for
the software driving the cutting-edge of the development world—machine
learning, robotics, artificial intelligence, data science, etc. The good news
is that it’s also pretty straightforward to learn, with a simplified syntax,
natural-language flow, and an amazingly supportive user community. The latest
edition of Python All-in-One For Dummies gives you an inside look at the
exciting possibilities offered in the Python world and provides a springboard
to launch yourself into wherever you want your coding career to take you. These
7 straightforward and friendly mini-books assume the reader is a beginning
programmer, and cover everything from the basic elements of Python code to
introductions to the specific applications where you'll use it. Intended as a
hands-on reference, the focus is on practice over theory, providing you with
examples to follow as well as code for you to copy and start modifying in the
"real world"—helping you get up and running in your area of interest almost
right away. This means you'll be finishing off your first app or building and
remote-controlling your own robot much faster than you can believe. Get a
thorough grounding in the language basics Learn how the syntax is applied in
high-profile industries Apply Python to projects in enterprise Find out how
Python can get you into hot careers in AI, big data, and more Whether you're a
newbie coder or just want to add Python to your magic box of tricks, this is
the perfect, practical introduction—and one you'll return to as you grow your
career.
Flutter for Beginners Alessandro Biessek 2019-09-12 A step-by-step guide to
learning Flutter and Dart 2 for creating Android and iOS mobile applications
Key FeaturesGet up to speed with the basics of Dart programming and delve into
Flutter developmentUnderstand native SDK and third-party libraries for building
Android and iOS applications using FlutterPackage and deploy your Flutter apps
to achieve native-like performanceBook Description Google Flutter is a crossplatform mobile framework that makes it easy to write high-performance apps for
Android and iOS. This book will help you get to grips with the basics of the
Flutter framework and the Dart programming language. Starting from setting up
your development environment, you’ll learn to design the UI and add user input
functions. You'll explore the navigator widget to manage app routes and learn
to add transitions between screens. The book will even guide you through
developing your own plugin and later, you’ll discover how to structure good
plugin code. Using the Google Places API, you'll also understand how to display
a map in the app and add markers and interactions to it. You’ll then learn to
improve the user experience with features such as map integrations, platformspecific code with native languages, and personalized animation options for
designing intuitive UIs. The book follows a practical approach and gives you
access to all relevant code files hosted at github.com/PacktPublishing/Flutterfor-Beginners. This will help you access a variety of examples and prepare your
own bug-free apps, ready to deploy on the App Store and Google Play Store. By
the end of this book, you’ll be well-versed with Dart programming and have the
skills to develop your own mobile apps or build a career as a Dart and Flutter
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app developer. What you will learnUnderstand the fundamentals of the Dart
programming languageExplore the core concepts of the Flutter UI and how it
compiles for multiple platformsDevelop Flutter plugins and widgets and
understand how to structure plugin code appropriatelyStyle your Android and iOS
apps with widgets and learn the difference between stateful and stateless
widgetsAdd animation to your UI using Flutter's AnimatedBuilder
componentIntegrate your native code into your Flutter codebase for native app
performanceWho this book is for This book is for developers looking to learn
Google's revolutionary framework Flutter from scratch. No prior knowledge of
Flutter or Dart is required; however, basic knowledge of any programming
language will be helpful.
ASVAB Core Review 2005 Reviews the key areas of the Armed Services Vocational
Aptitude Battery, offers sample exams, and includes test-taking strategies to
get the best possible score.
The Site Reliability Workbook Betsy Beyer 2018-07-25 In 2016, Google’s Site
Reliability Engineering book ignited an industry discussion on what it means to
run production services today—and why reliability considerations are
fundamental to service design. Now, Google engineers who worked on that
bestseller introduce The Site Reliability Workbook, a hands-on companion that
uses concrete examples to show you how to put SRE principles and practices to
work in your environment. This new workbook not only combines practical
examples from Google’s experiences, but also provides case studies from
Google’s Cloud Platform customers who underwent this journey. Evernote, The
Home Depot, The New York Times, and other companies outline hard-won
experiences of what worked for them and what didn’t. Dive into this workbook
and learn how to flesh out your own SRE practice, no matter what size your
company is. You’ll learn: How to run reliable services in environments you
don’t completely control—like cloud Practical applications of how to create,
monitor, and run your services via Service Level Objectives How to convert
existing ops teams to SRE—including how to dig out of operational overload
Methods for starting SRE from either greenfield or brownfield
Python for Data Science For Dummies John Paul Mueller 2019-01-25 The fast and
easy way to learn Python programming and statistics Python is a general-purpose
programming language created in the late 1980s—and named after Monty
Python—that's used by thousands of people to do things from testing microchips
at Intel, to powering Instagram, to building video games with the PyGame
library. Python For Data Science For Dummies is written for people who are new
to data analysis, and discusses the basics of Python data analysis programming
and statistics. The book also discusses Google Colab, which makes it possible
to write Python code in the cloud. Get started with data science and Python
Visualize information Wrangle data Learn from data The book provides the
statistical background needed to get started in data science programming,
including probability, random distributions, hypothesis testing, confidence
intervals, and building regression models for prediction.
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WordPress For Dummies® Lisa Sabin-Wilson 2010-07-30 The bestselling guide to
WordPress, fully updated for newest version of WordPress WordPress, the
popular, free blogging platform, has been updated with new features and
improvements. Bloggers who are new to WordPress will learn to take full
advantage of its flexibility and usability with the advice in this friendly
guide. Previous editions have sold nearly 50,000 copies, and interest in
blogging continues to explode. WordPress is a state-of-the-art blog platform
that emphasizes aesthetics, Web standards, and usability WordPress For Dummies,
3rd Edition covers both the free-hosted WordPress.com version and
WordPress.org, which requires users to purchase Web hosting services Written by
an expert who works directly with the developers and cofounder of WordPress
Shows readers how to set up and maintain a blog with WordPress and how to use
all the new features Like its earlier editions, WordPress For Dummies, 3rd
Edition helps bloggers quickly and easily take advantage of everything this
popular blogging tool has to offer.
MacBook For Dummies Mark L. Chambers 2021-03-31 Learn how to drive the coolest
laptop on the planet You took the plunge, paid extra, and—even though it looks
and feels like perfection—have that fleeting doubt: is my MacBook really worth
the investment? You’ll be pleased to know that the answer is totally yes, and
MacBook For Dummies is the ultimate way to learn the thousand and one reasons
why the MacBook Pro or Air you now own is a modern masterpiece—as well as the
ten thousand and one (and counting) things you can do with it. With its supersmooth performance, top-shelf LED screen, rugged reliability, and powerful,
trouble-free operating system, you’re going to have a lot of fun. Keeping
jargon to a minimum, Mark L. Chambers—prolific tech author and all-round Mac
whiz—gives you a friendly, step-by-step welcome to everything MacBook, from
reviewing the hardware and powering up for the first time to getting familiar
with files, security settings, launching apps, and entering the digital
netherworld of iCloud. Then, with the basics reassuringly in place, you can
begin your journey to power-user mastery in whatever areas of MacBook-ing
you’re most interested in, from doing the accounts in Numbers to perfecting
that soon-to-be-released cinematic classic (with original score) using iMovie
and GarageBand. Get familiar with the latest macOS, Big Sur Communicate with
Messages and FaceTime Stream music, movies, and TV shows Manage and edit photos
and video clips Whether you’re a PC convert, Mac veteran, or completely new to
the astonishing potential of the MacBook world, you’ll find everything you need
to get the most out of the technical marvel that’s now at your command.
Spark: The Definitive Guide Bill Chambers 2018-02-08 Learn how to use, deploy,
and maintain Apache Spark with this comprehensive guide, written by the
creators of the open-source cluster-computing framework. With an emphasis on
improvements and new features in Spark 2.0, authors Bill Chambers and Matei
Zaharia break down Spark topics into distinct sections, each with unique goals.
You’ll explore the basic operations and common functions of Spark’s structured
APIs, as well as Structured Streaming, a new high-level API for building endto-end streaming applications. Developers and system administrators will learn
the fundamentals of monitoring, tuning, and debugging Spark, and explore
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machine learning techniques and scenarios for employing MLlib, Spark’s scalable
machine-learning library. Get a gentle overview of big data and Spark Learn
about DataFrames, SQL, and Datasets—Spark’s core APIs—through worked examples
Dive into Spark’s low-level APIs, RDDs, and execution of SQL and DataFrames
Understand how Spark runs on a cluster Debug, monitor, and tune Spark clusters
and applications Learn the power of Structured Streaming, Spark’s streamprocessing engine Learn how you can apply MLlib to a variety of problems,
including classification or recommendation
Microsoft Azure Essentials - Fundamentals of Azure Michael Collier 2015-01-29
Microsoft Azure Essentials from Microsoft Press is a series of free ebooks
designed to help you advance your technical skills with Microsoft Azure. The
first ebook in the series, Microsoft Azure Essentials: Fundamentals of Azure,
introduces developers and IT professionals to the wide range of capabilities in
Azure. The authors - both Microsoft MVPs in Azure - present both conceptual and
how-to content for key areas, including: Azure Websites and Azure Cloud
Services Azure Virtual Machines Azure Storage Azure Virtual Networks Databases
Azure Active Directory Management tools Business scenarios Watch Microsoft
Press’s blog and Twitter (@MicrosoftPress) to learn about other free ebooks in
the “Microsoft Azure Essentials” series.
C For Dummies Dan Gookin 2004-05-07 while (dead_horse) beat (): If you’re like
most people, the above seems like nonsense. Actually, it’s computer sense—C
programming. After digesting C For Dummies, 2nd Edition, you’ll understand it.
C programs are fast, concise and versatile. They let you boss your computer
around for a change. So turn on your computer, get a free compiler and editor
(the book tells you where), pull up a chair, and get going. You won’t have to
go far (page 13) to find your first program example. You’ll do short, totally
manageable, hands-on exercises to help you make sense of: All 32 keywords in
the C language (that’s right—just 32 words) The functions—several dozen of them
Terms like printf(), scanf(), gets (), and puts () String variables, numeric
variables, and constants Looping and implementation Floating-point values In
case those terms are almost as intimidating as the idea of programming, be
reassured that C For Dummies was written by Dan Gookin, bestselling author of
DOS For Dummies, the book that started the whole library. So instead of using
expletives and getting headaches, you’ll be using newly acquired skills and
getting occasional chuckles as you discover how to: Design and develop programs
Add comments (like post-it-notes to yourself) as you go Link code to create
executable programs Debug and deploy your programs Use lint, a common tool to
examine and optimize your code A helpful, tear-out cheat sheet is a quick
reference for comparison symbols, conversion characters, mathematical doodads,
C numeric data types, and more. C For Dummies takes the mystery out of
programming and gets you into it quickly and painlessly.
Algorithms For Dummies John Paul Mueller 2017-04-11 Discover how algorithms
shape and impact our digital world All data, big or small, starts with
algorithms. Algorithms are mathematical equations that determine what we
see—based on our likes, dislikes, queries, views, interests, relationships, and
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more—online. They are, in a sense, the electronic gatekeepers to our digital,
as well as our physical, world. This book demystifies the subject of algorithms
so you can understand how important they are business and scientific decision
making. Algorithms for Dummies is a clear and concise primer for everyday
people who are interested in algorithms and how they impact our digital lives.
Based on the fact that we already live in a world where algorithms are behind
most of the technology we use, this book offers eye-opening information on the
pervasiveness and importance of this mathematical science—how it plays out in
our everyday digestion of news and entertainment, as well as in its influence
on our social interactions and consumerism. Readers even learn how to program
an algorithm using Python! Become well-versed in the major areas comprising
algorithms Examine the incredible history behind algorithms Get familiar with
real-world applications of problem-solving procedures Experience hands-on
development of an algorithm from start to finish with Python If you have a
nagging curiosity about why an ad for that hammock you checked out on Amazon is
appearing on your Facebook page, you'll find Algorithm for Dummies to be an
enlightening introduction to this integral realm of math, science, and
business.
Beginning Programming with C For Dummies Dan Gookin 2013-10-10 Learn the basics
of programming with C with this fun and friendly guide! C offers a reliable,
strong foundation for programming and serves as a stepping stone upon which to
expand your knowledge and learn additional programming languages. Written by
veteran For Dummies author Dan Gookin, this straightforward-but-fun beginner's
guide covers the fundamentals of using C and gradually walks you through more
advanced topics including pointers, linked lists, file I/O, and debugging. With
a special focus on the subject of an Integrated Development Environment, it
gives you a solid understanding of computer programming in general as you learn
to program with C. Encourages you to gradually increase your knowledge and
understanding of C, with each chapter building off the previous one Provides
you with a solid foundation of understanding the C language so you can take on
larger programming projects, learn new popular programming languages, and
tackle new topics with confidence Includes more than 100 sample programs with
code that are adaptable to your own projects Beginning Programming with C For
Dummies assumes no previous programming language experience and helps you
become competent and comfortable with the fundamentals of C in no time.
Livres hebdo 2009-11
Computer Programming for Beginners Nathan Clark 2018-05-21 Every Conceivable
Topic a Complete Novice Needs To Know Get the Kindle version FREE when
purchasing the Paperback! If you are a newcomer to programming it's easy to get
lost in the technical jargon, before even getting to the language you want to
learn. What are statements, operators, and functions? How to structure, build
and deploy a program? What is functional programming and object oriented
programming? How to store, manage and exchange data? These are topics many
programming guides don't cover, as they are assumed to be general knowledge to
most developers. That is why this guide has been created. It is the ultimate
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primer to all programming languages. What This Book Offers Zero Knowledge
Required This guide has specifically been created for someone who is completely
new to programming. We cover all the concepts, terms, programming paradigms and
coding techniques that every beginner should know. A Solid Foundation This
guide will form the foundation for all future programming languages you may
encounter. It doesn't focus on merely one specific language, but rather the
principles that apply to all programming languages. Detailed Descriptions &
Code Samples Emphasis has been placed on beginner-friendly descriptions,
supported by working code samples from the most popular languages, such as C#,
Java and Python, to help illustrate concepts and terms. Key Topics What Is a
Programming Language? Why Do We Need a Programming Language? The History of
Programming Languages Popular Programming Languages Understanding the Structure
of a Program What Are the Different Types of Programs? How Is a Program Built?
How Is a Program Executed? What Are Program Statements? What Are Data Types?
What Are Variables? What Are Operators? Working with Numbers The Importance of
Strings Making Decisions in Programs Iterative Programming Logical Grouping of
Code What Are Functions? Taking Input Sending Output What Is Functional
Programming? What Is Object Oriented Programming? What Are Client Server
Applications? What Is Web Programming? Managing Data in a Program Storing Data
in Files Storing Data in Databases Data Exchange Formats Error Handling Logging
in Programs Logical Grouping of Programs Deploying Programs Programming for the
Internet Serverless Programming Programming for Mobile Devices Design Practices
Get Your Copy Today!
DOS for Dummies Dan Gookin 1993-03 Windows may rule the world of popular
computing on PCs around the globe, but DOS still has a place in the hearts and
minds of computer users who vaguely remember what a C prompt looks like. Even
if DOS (with all its arcane commands and its drab, boring look) isn't your idea
of the best way to get things done on a PC, you'll find plenty of fast and
friendly help on hand with the third edition of DOS For Dummies. Here's a
plain-speaking reference guide to all the command-line stuff and nonsense that
makes DOS work, whether you're a native DOS user or are an occasional dabbler
who needs the operating system to run all those cool games under Windows. DOS
For Dummies, 3rd Edition, avoids all the technical jargon to cut to the heart
of things with clear, easy-to-understand explanations and step-by-step help for
Changing disks and drives Dealing with the DOS prompt Managing files Running
DOS inside Windows Installing and running DOS-based software programs Working
with the printer and serial ports Using the mouse and keyboard Troubleshooting
problems Understanding DOS error messages All the basic DOS commands, from
APPEND to XCOPY, are demystified to make life in DOS much more bearable. This
handy guide has plenty of helpful tips and tricks for bending DOS to your will,
without having to dedicate your life (and all your free time) to mastering this
little corner of the PC. Author Dan Gookin's first edition of DOS For Dummies
became an international best-seller. He considers himself a computer "guru"
whose job it is to remind everyone that computers are not to be taken too
seriously. His approach to computers is light and humorous, yet very
informative. Gookin mixes his knowledge of computers with a unique, dry sense
of humor that keeps you informed - and awake.
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JSP: JavaServer Pages Barry A. Burd 2001-04-15 This book presents JavaServer
Pages in a clear, readable, no-nonsense fashion. The book takes you through all
steps in the creation of a JSP document -- including evaluating the usefulness
of JSP in a real-world project, researching alternative approaches, planning
and designing a Web site based on JavaServer Pages, coding a JSP document,
testing and revising the document, making the document available on the Web,
integrating the JSP document with existing pages on a Web site, and maintaining
the JSP document. The CD includes Apache Web Server, .Tomcat JSP Implementation
Server, and sample code from the book.
Python for Kids Jason Briggs 2012-12-12 Python is a powerful, expressive
programming language that’s easy to learn and fun to use! But books about
learning to program in Python can be kind of dull, gray, and boring, and that’s
no fun for anyone. Python for Kids brings Python to life and brings you (and
your parents) into the world of programming. The ever-patient Jason R. Briggs
will guide you through the basics as you experiment with unique (and often
hilarious) example programs that feature ravenous monsters, secret agents,
thieving ravens, and more. New terms are defined; code is colored, dissected,
and explained; and quirky, full-color illustrations keep things on the lighter
side. Chapters end with programming puzzles designed to stretch your brain and
strengthen your understanding. By the end of the book you’ll have programmed
two complete games: a clone of the famous Pong and "Mr. Stick Man Races for the
Exit"—a platform game with jumps, animation, and much more. As you strike out
on your programming adventure, you’ll learn how to: –Use fundamental data
structures like lists, tuples, and maps –Organize and reuse your code with
functions and modules –Use control structures like loops and conditional
statements –Draw shapes and patterns with Python’s turtle module –Create games,
animations, and other graphical wonders with tkinter Why should serious adults
have all the fun? Python for Kids is your ticket into the amazing world of
computer programming. For kids ages 10+ (and their parents) The code in this
book runs on almost anything: Windows, Mac, Linux, even an OLPC laptop or
Raspberry Pi!
Deep Learning with JavaScript Stanley Bileschi 2020-01-24 Summary Deep learning
has transformed the fields of computer vision, image processing, and natural
language applications. Thanks to TensorFlow.js, now JavaScript developers can
build deep learning apps without relying on Python or R. Deep Learning with
JavaScript shows developers how they can bring DL technology to the web.
Written by the main authors of the TensorFlow library, this new book provides
fascinating use cases and in-depth instruction for deep learning apps in
JavaScript in your browser or on Node. Foreword by Nikhil Thorat and Daniel
Smilkov. About the technology Running deep learning applications in the browser
or on Node-based backends opens up exciting possibilities for smart web
applications. With the TensorFlow.js library, you build and train deep learning
models with JavaScript. Offering uncompromising production-quality scalability,
modularity, and responsiveness, TensorFlow.js really shines for its
portability. Its models run anywhere JavaScript runs, pushing ML farther up the
application stack. About the book In Deep Learning with JavaScript, you’ll
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learn to use TensorFlow.js to build deep learning models that run directly in
the browser. This fast-paced book, written by Google engineers, is practical,
engaging, and easy to follow. Through diverse examples featuring text analysis,
speech processing, image recognition, and self-learning game AI, you’ll master
all the basics of deep learning and explore advanced concepts, like retraining
existing models for transfer learning and image generation. What's inside Image and language processing in the browser - Tuning ML models with clientside data - Text and image creation with generative deep learning - Source code
samples to test and modify About the reader For JavaScript programmers
interested in deep learning. About the author Shanging Cai, Stanley Bileschi
and Eric D. Nielsen are software engineers with experience on the Google Brain
team, and were crucial to the development of the high-level API of
TensorFlow.js. This book is based in part on the classic, Deep Learning with
Python by François Chollet. TOC: PART 1 - MOTIVATION AND BASIC CONCEPTS 1 •
Deep learning and JavaScript PART 2 - A GENTLE INTRODUCTION TO TENSORFLOW.JS 2
• Getting started: Simple linear regression in TensorFlow.js 3 • Adding
nonlinearity: Beyond weighted sums 4 • Recognizing images and sounds using
convnets 5 • Transfer learning: Reusing pretrained neural networks PART 3 ADVANCED DEEP LEARNING WITH TENSORFLOW.JS 6 • Working with data 7 • Visualizing
data and models 8 • Underfitting, overfitting, and the universal workflow of
machine learning 9 • Deep learning for sequences and text 10 • Generative deep
learning 11 • Basics of deep reinforcement learning PART 4 - SUMMARY AND
CLOSING WORDS 12 • Testing, optimizing, and deploying models 13 • Summary,
conclusions, and beyond
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